UNION OF THE BALTIC CITIES
COMMISSION ON LOCAL SAFETY
Gdansk, February 28, 2012
Dear UBC Friends,

We hereby, the Commission on Local Safety, would like to invite all members of the Union
of the Baltic Cities to our next meeting in Estonia.

The 5th meeting of Commission on Local Safety will take place in Tallinn on 24-25 of May
2012. The main topic that will be discussed is "Safety for Seniors", this subject refers to the
2012 European Year for Active Ageing and Solidarity between Generations announced by
European Parliament. During the planned meeting in Tallinn participants will share
experience and knowledge on topic focused on security for elderly.

Detailed information (agenda, practical info, etc) will be distributed by the end of March
2012. The contact person from Tallinn to assist you with the organization is Ms Monika
Lestberg, Public Relations specialist for the Tallinn Municipal Police Department
(monika.lestberg@tallinnlv.ee, ph. +372 661 9870) and Czeslaw Dwojak, secretary of the
Commission (ubc@strazmiejska.gda.pl, ph. +48 508 037 263).

Looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

ComrLission on Local Safety
airan

Leszek Walczak



